

Bleakhouse Primary School

Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, West Midlands, B68 9DS

Tel: 0121 422 2841

Headteacher: Mr. J. E. Bates BEd (Hons) PGDipEd MA MEd NPQH FCIEA CEA

E-mail: headteacher@bleakhouse.sandwell.sch.uk

Website: www.bleakhouseprimary.school/



10th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Christmas Facebook Live on keeping children safe, offline and on phones, games & devices

Some of our students will be lucky enough to receive new devices, games consoles and phones for Christmas. Many of the rest will have access in one way or another to internet-enabled devices. We all want to ensure that everyone in our school community has a safe Christmas holiday, online and beyond.

We encourage the positive use of technology at school and often talk about the fun that goes on in lessons, but we also discuss the scary things too throughout the year. As we approach the holidays, why not find out about you as parents/carers can help – whether by setting parental time and age controls, or simply by finding out more about what's going on?

There will be a Facebook Live drop-in for parents on Monday 20 December 7pm on the <u>@LGfLDigiSafe</u> channel talking about staying safe online and offline too – what to worry about and what not, and how to have tricky conversations at home. There will also be discussion of how parents can help with bullying, relationships, criminal and sexual exploitation and simply starting tricky conversations!

You can sign up now by heading to facebook.com/LGfLDigiSafe/posts where you can click 'Interested' / 'Going' on the post to receive a reminder when it is about to go live.

Please also remember before buying Christmas presents that games, series and films (including on Netflix!) have age ratings linked to their content, not their difficulty (we often forget for games that they are also rated 18 for the same reasons as films - language, sex and violence).

You may wish to visit the <u>parentsafe.lgfl.net</u> website where you will find many of the resources that will be presented to you on the evening.

Yours sincerely,

M moleri

Mrs. R.L. Soudani Senior Deputy Head











